
Media Release

Kingston Frontenac Public Library 
Jake Miller, Librarian, Adult Programming 

613-549-8888 ext 3522 
jmiller@kfpl.ca 


FOR RELEASE MAY 11, 2022 

Make your life greener with Kingston Horticultural Society and KFPL’s plant swap


Now is the perfect time of year to start digging into your garden plans — or even into your garden itself, 
depending on what you’re growing! Many plant lovers find themselves with extras that they would love 
to swap out for something new. With the Kingston Horticultural Society and the Kingston Frontenac 
Public Library you can do exactly that.


Bring some of your plants to the From the Ground Up Plant Swap and leave with new ones. On June 4, 
registrants will set up inside the Cataraqui Room at the Isabel Turner Branch starting at 1:30 p.m. and 
everyone can swap from 2-3 p.m.


“Kingston is lucky is have such a vibrant gardening community,” said Jake Miller, Librarian, Adult 
Programming. “KFPL and the Kingston Horticultural Society welcome all the green thumbs who have 
something to exchange. This is a great opportunity to learn from others and make connections in the 
growing community as the weather warms up!”


Space for this program is limited. Register online at https://calendar.kfpl.ca/event/6552992.
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